Announcement of Napansam Subdistrict Administrative Organization

Subject: No Gift Policy

According to the Cabinet resolution on December &, bolw o, the country's reform plan
for preventing and suppressing corruption and misconduct was approved. (Revised edition) with
a drive to carry out important reform activities (Big Rock). Reform activity number &: Develop the
Thai bureaucracy to be transparent and free of benefits. Goal No. @, Section @.e, "Have all
government agencies declare themselves to be agencies in which all government officials do not

accept gifts and gifts of any kind in the performance of their duties (No Gift Policy)".

In this regard, to drive reform activities according to the national reform plan above.
Including creating transparency within the agency. Create correct values and attitudes in
performing duties that should be practiced to create an honest culture of the organization Na
Pan Sam Subdistrict Administrative Organization Therefore, a policy has been established for all
executives, employees, officials, and personnel under their supervision to not accept gifts and
gifts of any kind from performing their duties (No Gift Policy) every festival and special occasion
before, during and after performing duties, every case that will result in corruption. and
misconduct both now and in the future in order to avoid actions that may affect judgment or
decision-making which leads to discrimination or creates a risk of conflict of interest By strictly
adhering to the said policy for transparency in operations and provide maximum benefit to the
government and to the people According to the regulations of the Office of the Prime Minister
regarding giving or receiving gifts by government officials, B.E. b o o @, together with the
announcement of the National Anti-Corruption Commission on the criteria for accepting property

or any other benefits according to the ethics of government officials, B.E. boo

Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge and for all

executives, officers and personnel to strictly follow the policy.

Announced on lb January

(Mr. Chob Klangklun)

President of Napansam Subdistrict Administrative Organization



